MONMOUTH COUNTY HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION
Executive Committee Meeting
Monday, January 9, 2012 3:30-5:00
Agriculture Building Conference Room
4000 Kozlowski Road, Freehold, NJ 07728

Attendance: Kendall Baldwin, Sondra Cannon, Laura Porter, Julian R. Williams,
Beatriz Oesterheld, Kay Guadagno, John Sorrentino, John Schwebel, Carolyn
Schwebel, Philip Smith, Jeff Delaney, Linda Zucaro, Pat Collum.

I. The meeting was called to order followed by the salute to the flag.

Il. Approval of November 2011 Meeting Minutes: The November 2011
minutes were approved with changes.

lll. Chair’s Report: Jeff’s report was discussed under “New Business”.
IV. Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer not in attendance at this meeting.

V. Standing Committees and Support Teams

A. Membership: Introductions were made as visitors were in
attendance.

B. Communications: Efforts have been focused on spreading the word
for the Earl Teasley Award Ceremony next month. John Schwebel
mentioned that a reporter had told him that the commission
membership is not known in the community and should be available.
A motion was made to have the commission directory posted online
(names only). Passed unanimously.

C. Incident response and Reporting: No new calls have been made to
the hotline.

VI. Earl T. Teasley Humanitarian Award: The ceremony will be held on
February 6, 2012 followed by a reception in the lobby. Linda Zucaro
shared about the work of the recipient. Budget was discussed briefly in
regards to how much money could be spent on food for the reception.

VIl. Core Team Reports



A. Police/Community Relations: The commission discussed in length
plans toward the Police Community Relations workshop. The target
audience will be Veteran Officers. A request was made to have a
topical outline written up of with the presenters and their topics. A
final date has yet to be determined.

VIIl. Unfinished Business: No unfinished business at this time.
IX. New Business: Visitor Laura Porter, from “180: Turning Lives Around”,
announced a program for middle and high school students addressing

sexual violence and bias. The commission was able to give helpful
feedback for the planning of her program.

X. Calendar:
a. February 6, 2012: Full Commission Meeting and 2" Annual Earl

Teasley Humanitarian Award Presentation.
b. March 5, 2012: Executive Committee Meeting

Submitted by Kendall Baldwin, Secretary.



